
1

Miranda Benson

From: hmitchell01 <hmitchell01@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 9:41 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Development I-25 and County Line Rd.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

No sir, I don't favor this idea at all.  You have already ruined the North Gate area. 
 
Henry Mitchell 
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 
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